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Cherokee Rose Quilters Guild 
www.cherokeerosequiltguild.com  

Standing Committees 
 

Historian 
 Charlie Phaneuf 
 

Librarian 
 Broach Winsley 
 

Membership 
 Denise Allee 
  Joyce Trew 
 Queen Esther Smith 
 

Newsletter 
 Robin Meyer 
 

Programs 
 Linda Jones 
 Annie Kellum 
 Emma Parker 
 Doreen Thornton 
  Jill Stroer 
 Ramona Tucker 
 

Publicity 
 Erna Kriigel 
 

Sunshine 
 Irene Gardner 
 

Ways and Means 
 Patti Howell 

 
From the President 

 
Hello Quilters, 
 
Hope everyone is doing well.  Summer is hanging in there, stay cool.  Even 

though summer is not giving up yet, we are moving into our fall activities.  

The Rauction is around the corner and Paula Millier has volunteered to store 

the donations at her house.  Just bring all of those quilting goodies you’re 

not using and make money for the guild.  Also plan to attend so we will have 

a big group of bidders and make lots of money.   

In August I was able to attend the day meeting and make Shannon’s 

sketchbook by Jan Cunningham.  As it turned out I was a class of 1 and 

received a great private lesson.  Jan is very energetic and helped me nearly 

complete my project during the class.  When I got home I added the 

pockets, binding and I was done.  I love it and now have a beautiful cover for 

my adult coloring book and pencils.  Yeeha!  And the trunk show by Jeanette 

Walton at the night meeting was great.  She included the audience during 

the show with discussion and project information.  It would be nice to have 

a class taught by Jeanette next year, just saying to the 2017 program 

committee.   

In September we have a class taught by our own Annie Kellum and Ramona 

Tucker.  The fall placemat will be created on interfacing that has a 2x2 grid.  

In the past I made a small Halloween bag using this interfacing.  It was easy 

and turned out cute.  And at the night meeting we will get to see everyone’s 

Challenge Quilt.  Even though it doesn’t have to be a difficult project the 

stress of finding a project keeps some from participating.  It’s pretty easy 

this year, just make anything holiday themed and small than 240”.  Get busy 

time is short.  LOL. 

Have a nice day, and thank you!   

Tina 

 

Officers 

President – Tina Corbitt 

Vice-Pres. – Libby Armstrong 

Day Secretary – Broach Winsley 

Night Secretary – Denise Adams 

Treasurer – Loretta Ford 

http://www.cherokeerosequiltguild.com
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Ad Hoc Committees 

Bee Keeper 

 Annie Kellum 
 

Challenge Quilt 

 Linda Jones 

 Albertha Brown 
 

Christmas Party 

 Rachel Phaneuf 

 Charlie Phaneuf 
  

Community Service 

 Emma Parker 

 Albertha Brown 
 

GA Quilt Council Liaison 

 Phyllis Smith 
 

Golden Scissors 

 Jeanette Koval, Day 

 Penny Landrum, Night 
 

Photographer 

 Charlie Phaneuf 
 

Saturday Stitch-In 

 Ann Groves 

 Vickie Hecht 
 

Webmaster 

 Joany Orsi 

Membership 

Total Paid Members: 68 

Day Meeting 8/11/16—Members Present: 28, Visitors: 1 

Night Meeting 8/25/16—Members Present: 31, Visitors: 3 
 

Just a reminder, please wear your name badge to the meetings. 
If you don’t have it on, put your quarter in the tin  

and make a stick-on name badge. 

Bee News 

The Bee will be at the home of 
Ramona Tucker 

  
On Sept  15th at 9:30am.  

Everyone is welcome.  
Lunch will be served. 

 
5315 Azalea Court 

Douglasville, GA 30135 
 

Please RSVP to 
Ronnie@bellsouth.net 

September 
Birthdays 

 

Doreen Thornton 9/01 

Broach Winsley  9/01 

Patti Howell  9/08 

Phyllis Smith  9/09 

Dawn Feist  9/13 

Linda Herren  9/14 

Linda Mikos  9/17 

October Newsletter  

Deadline 

September 29th, 

Please send your  

information to  

Robin Meyer at  

robinmeyerga 

@yahoo.com.  

Word documents  

preferred—but any-

thing is okay! 
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Program News 

The September 8th program is a fall placemat class. The photo and handout of supplies to bring are 

posted on our website. The guild will provide each member the fusible grid needed to make a place-

mat. You will need to bring an assortment of fabric and/or 2” squares pre cut. The colors range from 

yellow-orange to a brown-orange for the pumpkins. In addition bring an assortment of deep blues 

for the night sky and a couple of small pieces of green for the pumpkin stems.  If you do not have all 

of the colors needed, you can swap fabric squares with some of your quilting buddies. We are also 

encouraging members to bring a piece of white muslin or solid white cotton to cover your ironing 

surface. This fabric will help you to see the pre-printed grid on the interfacing. A clover mini iron is 

the best pressing tool. Any 

members who have more 

than one clover mini iron 

are encouraged to bring 

them to help out members 

who do not own one. It is 

not necessary for you to 

bring your sewing machine 

to participate. Members 

can plan and press at the 

class and take their project 

home to do the sewing. 

The class will last several 

hours so you might want 

to bring your lunch or a 

snack. 

 

The September 22nd night program is the quilt challenge, “I Love the Holidays!”  All of the rules for 

the challenge are posted on the web site. If you have labeled your creation, please put a piece of 

masking tape over your name. You may choose which category you want your project entered in, 

Artistic or Traditional.  If you have been working on a holiday project and it isn’t quite finished or you 

do not want it judged, there will be an area labeled “Show and Tell”. Our goal is to get 100% partici-

pation! 

       Linda Jones and the Program Committee 

http://www.cherokeerosequiltguild.com/programs.html
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Community Service  

I would like to thank all who provided quilts for Community Service. At this time, I have 

about 50 quilts for the hospital.  I have been providing 4 quilts per month.  After 

December, I will no longer be the Community Service Chairperson.  At this time, I have 

enough quilts for the remainder of the year.  Thank you so much for your generosity. 

Emma Parker 

Christmas Party 
 

We are so pleased to share with you the members of your Christmas Committee. 
 Awilda Cruz, 
 Charles Phaneuf 
 Jeanne Andersen 
 Linda Mikos 
 Paula Miller 
 Rachel Phaneuf 
 Ramona Tucker 
 Rita Perez 
 Sarah Sorenson 
   Loretta Ford  
 
We are planning a GREAT evening for everyone!!! 
 
You can purchase your tickets ($20.00) from Sarah Sorenson.  
 
The Christmas Party will be on Thursday, December 8th, at 6 PM at "Atlanta's Finest 
Catering", 7981 US-78, Winston, GA (same location as last year). 
 

Rachel and Charlie Phaneuf 
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Treasurer’s Report—August, 2016 

 

 

Submitted by Loretta Ford, Treasurer 

Ways and Means 
 

Be sure to stop by the Ways and Means table and buy your raffle tickets! We have a lot 
of new items and we will be drawing for something at every meeting. The long arm 
quilting will be donated by Sarah Sorenson.     
 
Thank you, Patti Howell 

Beginning Balance   $4,760.18 

     

Deposits:     

Membership   $45.00 

Ways & Means   $297.00 

   Total $342.00 

     

Disbursements:    

Irene Gardner ck#1122 Sunshine Committee $13.80 

   Total $13.80 

     

Ending Balance   $5,088.38 
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Sunshine 
 

Regina McKittrick's husband needs prayers, having some serious illness complications. 
 
Bonnie McLain's husband needs prayers too, also having serious health issues. 

 
Irene Gardner, Sunshine 

Challenge Quilt—“I Love the Holidays!” 

Our members have voted and chose the theme of “I Love the Holidays!” You may choose which 

holiday you wish to celebrate with your quilt challenge. 

We will have 2 categories, art quilting and traditional quilting. You can participate in either cate-

gory, your choice. 

Anything quilted is okay, such as tote bags, table runners, wall hangings, or quilts. The only size 
restriction is that the perimeter is 240 inches or less. 

We are encouraging all members to participate and enjoy this year’s challenge! 

Linda Jones and Albertha Brown 

Golden Scissors—Night Meeting 

 
Penny Landrum:  Anything Goes 

Terry Tinsley:  Spring Flowers 

 

Reported by  Denise Adams 
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Cherokee Rose Quilters Guild Minutes 

Day Meeting, August 11, 2016 
 

  

Libby Armstrong opened the meeting.  The minutes were accepted as printed.  Treasury has $4700.00 

Members with birthdays were recognized. 

Newsletter articles are due by August 31. 

Historian:  pictures are on the website. 

Bee:  Last Bee was at Awilda’s; next Bee will be at Annie Kellum’s home with Queen Esther Smith hosting. 

Christmas Party - $20. 

Georgia Quilt Council:  Retreat in 2 weeks.  Call Phyllis Smith for details. 

Programs: 

 Today:  Jan Cunningham will show us how to make Shannon’s Notebook. 

 August night meeting:  Trunk sow by Jeanette Walton – a certified Judy Neimeyer teacher 

September Day meeting:  Ramona and Linda Jones will show us how to make a fall placemat with 2” square grid.  

Sarah Sorensen has donated enough grid for everyone to make one placemat.  List of supplies is on website.  

Bring clover mini-iron to tack down fabric to grid.  You can sew it at home.  Linda will have her accuquilt cutter 

here so you can cut 2” squares. 

October day meeting:  Paper pieceing.  $5 for pattern;  9 people can be taught; the rest can watch or DIY. 

Community Service:  Emma Parker says we have enough quilts. 

Emma passed out the bulls eye blocks. 

Challenge quilt:  September night meeting. 

Sunshine:  Annie’s daughter has cancer and is doing well.  Dorie Holt’s husband has had 1 of 7 cancer treat-

ments.  He will have radiation between treatments.  Kathy Duke had surgery and is doing ok. 

Ways and Means – some items are 9yd fabric; fall fat quarters; Christmas kits 

Membership:  28 members present including Linda Yearicks , a new member.  We have one visitor, Christine 

Hilliard. 

Door prize winners:  Christine Hillyer, Susan Fisher, Linda Yearicks  

We need 3 members for nominating committee.  Both secretaries and treasurer have agreed to keep their posi-

tions so we just need President and Vice-president.   

We also need a Program Chair.  Linda Jones has notebook with contact info.  Only Jan day meeting 2017 has 

been scheduled. 

Respectfully submitted,  

Broach Winsley 
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Cherokee Rose Quilters Guild Minutes 

Night Meeting, August 25, 2016 

 
 

The meeting was called to order by Tina Corbitt at 7:00 pm. 

Minutes from the previous meeting were reviewed and approved. 

Birthdays for the month of August were recognized. 

Treasurer: *Current balance is $5088.38 

Bee Keeper:  September Bee will be held at Ramona’s home.   

Christmas Party:  *December 8, 2016.   $20.00 per person at Atlanta’s Finest. 

Challenge Quilt:  *Bring entries to September night meeting. 

Historian:  *Charlie states that all pictures to date will be submitted this weekend. 

Librarian:  Books were available for checkout.  Patterns and magazines available for free. 

Membership:  Present were 31 members and 3 guests.   

Door prize winners were: Dawn Feist, Denise Adams and Darlene Wheeler. 

Upcoming Programs:     *See Details on Web site or elsewhere in this Newsletter.  

 September 8 Day Program:  Fall Placemats 

           September 15 Night Program:  Challenge Quilts 

           October 7 Day Program:  Flys in the Barn Paper Piecing 

           R’Auction: Bring donations to Paula Miller. 

Saturday Stitch In:  Next Stitch In is the second weekend in November. 

Sunshine:  Updates provided on the health status of the husbands of several members. 

Publicity:  Facebook page has 20 – 30 members.  All are encouraged to post! 

Community Service:  Currently have 50 quilts. 

Georgia Quilt Council:  State Convention happening now!   

Officers:  Members needed  to serve in 2017 as President, Vice President, Community Service and Programs was 
again brought forward for discussion. 

Budget Item:  Prize budget for Challenge Quilts was increased from $75.00 to $120.00. 

Ways and Means:  Drawing was held before the evening program.   

Winners: Libby Armstrong (fat quarters) and Terry Tinsley (quilting by Sarah Sorenson). 

Donations for future drawings are always accepted. 

The evening Program was a slide and trunk show was presented by Jeanette Walton. 

For further details about starred items (*), please see the Cherokee Rose Website and Newsletters. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Denise Adams 
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Georgia Quilt Council “Sewfest Retreat and Convention” 

 

Four members of Cherokee Rose attended the Georgia Quilt Council retreat in August.  It was a 
fun 3 days of sewing and fellowship with quilters from all over Georgia.  The national speaker 
was Susan Edmonson, a energetic and very talented lady.  She will be teaching at Tiny Stitches in 
Marietta ( check their website) soon.    

 

Soon the Council will start a membership drive.  I encourage everyone to consider becoming a 
active member of this state wide organization.  Membership forms are on the website or contact 
me. 

 

The Southern Textile Museum in Carrolton is looking for men quilters in Georgia for a upcoming 
exhibit.  If you are a man that quilts (Charlie) or know of one that would be willing to display his 
quilts, contact the museum. 

 

Phyllis Smith, GQC Liaison 

Stars and Stitches Quilt Show 

Presented by Chattahoochee Evening Stars Quilt Guild 

 September 23rd – 24th, 2016 from 10am – 5 pm 

Lakewood 400 Antique Market 

1321 Atlanta Highway, Cumming, GA 

Click here for a map 

http://georgiaquiltcouncil.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/08/GQC-2016-Membership-Form.pdf
http://www.southeasternquiltandtextilemuseum.org/
https://goo.gl/maps/4ExpUVYxriC2

